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29 November 1979

Mr. Boyce II. Grier, Director Special Nuclear Materials License:
Nuclear Regulatory Commission XFF
Region I

631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Grier,

I am sorry to respond so late to your IE Bulletin 79-19. I would like to answer
question 9 on page 3 as follows:

1. We made no shipments of radioactive waste of any kind during 1978 and the
first six months of 1979

2, -----.

3. We did not generate any liquid radioactive waste.

Please note that I respond only for my department. I am transmitting your inquiry
'to Professor Timothy O. Patschke, Division Chairperson, Biology, for his ccment.

Thank you for your patience.

Sincerely,

Dr. Colton Tullen
Assistant Chairperson
DepartmentofPhysicsfEngineering

Science
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